

The Lark's Lip

Monthly Newsletter of the Hastings Skylarks

March 2013

Editor: John Van Brocklin (jjvb@windstream.net)

The March meeting will be held on Monday the 4th at 7:00 pm at the **Keno Sports Bar** located on Highway 6 across the street from Orschelns.

The February meeting was held on Monday the 4th at 7:00 pm. President John Van Brocklin presided. Brian read the minutes. John gave the treasurer's report.

The club has applied for AMA financial assistance for runway repairs. The application was sent to the District IX VP on February 18th.

The 2013 Club Charter has been renewed. The insurance certificate for the flying field has been acquired.

Skylarks gear (t-shirts, hats, etc.) can be ordered from the Skylarks website. A few club members have ordered items if you want to check out the quality. The hats look good.

Our 2013 Fun Fly is officially sanctioned for Saturday, August 17th. Make plans to attend and get the word out. We will begin organizing for the fun fly at this meeting.

It's time to pay your 2013 AMA and club dues. AMA membership (\$58) can be paid by credit card at modelaircraft.org. Club dues are \$35 per year and can be paid online through our website.

Visit our website at hastingsrc.org. Thanks to Mike for our nice website!

Upcoming events:

March 4th – Monthly club meeting at the Keno Sports Bar.

March 9th-10th – GI Modelers Mall Show at Conestoga Mall.

March 10th – Daylight savings begins.

April 1st – Monthly club meeting at the field.

May 6th - Monthly club meeting at the field.